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RECENT DEVELOPMENTS -
DEREGULATION OR REREGULATION 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

Comment - Roger Drummond (Chairman): 

On your behalf I would like to thank our three speakers. I thought that they 

complemented each other very well indeed and raised a number of issues which I am 

sure the Association will address at future conferences. On your behalf I would like to 

thank you Lee, for travelling such a long distance to address us this afternoon. I would 

be grateful if you would express your appreciation in the normal manner. 


